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February 15, 2017

Honored Chairperson and Committee Members

I am opposed to Senate Bill 115 that is scheduled for a 3pm meeting on
February 15, 2017 with the Senate Committee On Environment and Natural
Resources.
General Aviation would be greatly impacted by this bill. A source for
alternate fuel has yet to be guaranteed by the time frame proposed in SB
115.

Sincerely,

Kevin L Armstrong
971 NE Crane Lane
Corvallis, OR   97330
Benton County

mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

